

Monty's Big Monster Party

Read about the party. Everything is happening RIGHT NOW!



It is 8:00 PM and Monty the Monster is having a giant party at his spooky house. There are a lot of monsters here tonight!

In the kitchen, Monty's mom is cooking a big pot of green soup. It smells like old socks and magic! His friend, Pip, is drinking purple juice and he is eating a huge sandwich. He looks very hungry!

In the living room, three monsters are listening to loud heavy metal music. They are dancing and jumping on the rug. Monty is wearing a funny party hat and he is singing a song into a microphone. His sister, Lola, is playing the drums. She is making

a lot of noise!

In the dining room, five friends are sitting at a long table. They are laughing and telling scary jokes. On the balcony, a tall monster is looking at the beautiful moon with a telescope.

Outside in the garden, two monsters are flying in the sky. They are playing a game of tag in the clouds. A small cat-monster is sleeping under a tree because it is tired. Everyone is having a lot of fun at the party!

1) Reading Check: True or False?

Write **T** for True or **F** for False and underline the sentence in the text where you can find the information.

1. Monty's mom is cooking green soup. (T)
2. Pip is eating a small apple. (F)
3. Lola is playing the piano. (F)
4. Five friends are sitting in the dining room. (T)
5. A monster is looking at the stars on the balcony. (F)
6. The cat-monster is dancing in the garden. (F)

2) Grammar: Am, Is, or Are?

Fill in the blanks with the correct "to be" verb.

1. I am reading a story about Monty.
2. Monty and Lola are making music.
3. The green soup is cooking in the kitchen.
4. We are learning English right now!
5. The monsters are flying in the garden.



C) The Action Match. Match the monster to what they are doing.

Who?

1. Monty's Mom
2. Five Friends
3. Lola
4. Monty
5. Two Monsters

What are they doing?

- A. are playing tag.
- B. is singing into a microphone.
- C. is cooking soup.
- D. are telling jokes.
- E. is playing the drums

D) Make it Negative! Change these sentences to say they are NOT happening.

Example: He is eating. → He **isn't** eating.

1. The cat-monster **is sleeping**.

The cat-monster **isn't** sleeping.

2. The monsters **are jumping** on the rug.

The monsters **aren't** jumping on the rug.

3. I **am wearing** a party hat.

I **am not** wearing a party hat.

4. Lola **is playing** the drums.

Lola **isn't** playing the drums.

E) Secret Spy Questions. Look at the text and answer the questions **with complete answers**.

1. **What** is Monty **wearing**?

Monty is wearing a funny party hat.

2. **Where** are the two monsters **playing tag**?

They are playing tag in the clouds.

3. **Is** Monty's mom **cooking pizza**?

No, she **isn't** cooking pizza. She is cooking a green soup.

4. **Why** is the cat-monster **sleeping**?

Because it is tired.